NOTICE OF NEEDS PUBLIC HEARING
BROKEN ARROW FY2022
HOME INVESTMENT PARTNERSHIPS PROGRAM AND
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT PROGRAM

A Public Hearing will be held at 5:00 p.m., Wednesday, March 30, 2022 at the
Broken Arrow Community Center, 1500 S. Main Street, Broken Arrow, Oklahoma
to receive recommendations on housing needs for the cities and counties within
the Metropolitan Tulsa HOME Consortium and non-housing community
development needs for the cities within the Tulsa County CDBG Urban County.
Tulsa County anticipates receiving $1,129,626 in FY 2022 HOME funds and
$1,484,686 in FY 2022 CDBG funds from the Department of Housing and Urban
Development. Citizens are requested to participate in the Hearing and express
their views on the allocation of these funds. Citizens are requested to express
their views on housing needs in Bartlesville, Broken Arrow, Bixby, Bristow,
Catoosa, Claremore, Collinsville, Coweta, Drumright, Glenpool, Hominy, Jenks,
Owasso, Pawhuska, Sand Springs, Sapulpa, Skiatook, Sperry and the
unincorporated areas of Creek, Osage, Rogers, Tulsa, Wagoner and Washington
Counties. Citizens are also requested to express their views on non-housing
community development needs in Broken Arrow, Bixby, Collinsville, Glenpool,
Jenks, Owasso, Sand Springs, Sapulpa, Skiatook, Sperry, and the
unincorporated areas of Tulsa County.

Recommendations received will be considered by INCOG, CDBG Urban County
Policy Committee, and the City of Broken Arrow in developing the Consolidated
Annual Action Plan to be submitted to HUD. Comments or proposals, where
feasible, will be incorporated into the Plan to be submitted to HUD by May 15,
2022.

Anyone requiring special accommodations pursuant to the Americans with
Disabilities Act should notify Tom Cook at 918-259-2400.

Posted this 7" day of March, 2022
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rtis Green, Broken Arrow City Clerk




